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MSF 132 – 007 – 103D-1 
 
12 Aug 2013 
  
To: All Approved Persons 
 Of Baby Bonus Approved Institutions 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
REVISED APPROVED INSTITUTION LETTER OF APPROVAL 
 
 Thank you for your participation as an Approved Institution (AI) under Regulation 11(1) 
of the Child Development Co-Savings Regulations 2001. 
 
2 We would like to inform you that with effect from 22 Jul 2013, the Ministry will not be 
issuing a Certificate of Approval to the Approved Institution.  Existing AIs who have been 
issued with the Certificate will no longer need to display it at your business premises.  There 
is also no need for the AI to return the certificate to MSF.  
 
3  AIs should continue to ensure that the sticker that was issued to you in November 
2012 is prominently displayed on your shop front.  This will enable parents to easily identify 
your entity as an AI. Please note that the display of the sticker is now a requirement under our 
revised Terms & Conditions.  You may visit our website at www.babybonus.gov.sg to 
download a copy of our revised T&Cs. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
LINDA TAY (MS) 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR (OPERATIONS & PARTNERSHIP) 
BABY BONUS BRANCH 
for PERMANENT SECRETARY 
MINISTRY OF SOCIAL AND FAMILY DEVELOPMENT 
 

Tel : 1800 - 253 7707 
Fax : (65) 63552124 
Email : msf_babybonus@msf.gov.sg 
Website : www.babybonus.gov.sg 

http://www.babybonus.gov.sg/
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